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Results 

The results of the mock exams will be available on Cedar from Friday 6th December. This will allow 

students time to review their performance and seek further guidance if necessary. 
  

The results of the GCSE exams will be released on Cedar on Thursday 9th January 2025. Please note that 

GCSE students are expected to continue timetabled lessons until January results are known. 

 

Cedar 

As many of you are no doubt aware, Cedar is a great way to keep track of students’ progress and 

attendance at college and allows you to email teachers. If you haven’t created an account, please use this 

link to do so. You will need the next of kin email address that we have on file and the student’s reference 

number that starts with D00. Please note that the Progress Tutor is usually the first port of call for queries 

or problems. https://cedar.ncdoncaster.ac.uk/auth/account/create 

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. Thank you for your 

continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Helen Jackson 
Associate Principal - New College Doncaster  
 

 

P.S. Following feedback received via the recent Parent/Carer Survey, we would like to signpost our 

Student Enrichment Offer for 2024-25 https://ncdoncaster.ac.uk/enrichment/  

https://cedar.ncdoncaster.ac.uk/auth/account/create
/enrichment/

